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To Members of the Faculty of the University of Kansas:

The Graduate Research Commhittee has set aside
$50.00 for use by staff members in the purchase of vhoto-
granhic work from our own Photographic Bureau or for the
nurchase of microfilm prepared elsewhere. Mr. Oren Bingham
is in charge of the Paotogranhic Bureau, which is located
in the sub-basement of Watson Library. Application feor
s, grant from the Photographic Fund should be made to the

Chairman of the Commnittee.

The Research Committee has purciiased a reader

for microfilm which has been installed in Room Lok
of Watson Library. This reader is for the free use of

any member of the staff upon application to Mr. C. M. Baker,
Director of Libraries.

E.B. STOUFfER, Chairman
Graduate Research Conmittee

October 11, 1939



